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The people of this state have been taking care of the quality and conservation of 

water in this state for as long as I can remember. And doing quite a good job of it I 

would add. The people in a large area of this state are already dissatisfied with the 

attack on them by government trying to micromanage every aspect of their lives. If 

these attacks of their water rights continue it will confirm their fears and justify their 

dissatisfaction with their representation. If  these legislative house and senate bills 

are passed the damages they will cause to the state economy, property values, and 

revenue intake for the state will be devastating. At that point hard telling the effects 

and outcomes. Please for the sake of this state and the people within it ,leave water 

alone. Vote no on these bills and show the people you really do understand them and 

their families and the struggles that they endure. Water is life, don't try to take it 

away. You may not like the results of your actions. And the people will hold you 

accountable. Submitted with all involved in mind.  Thank you.  


